
From: SOUTH BEECAVE WOODS NA  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 9:51 AM 
To: Welch, Sue 
Cc: Lloyd, Brent 
Subject: Postponement Request: Tarlton 360 Townhomes, Public Hearing, June 23rd, 2011 

Hello Sue, 
On behalf of the South Beecave Woods Neighborhood Association, I wish to request a 
postponement of the Tarlton 360 Townhomes Public Hearing dated June� 23rd, 2011.� 
I am also asking the City to support our request given the circumstances. 
 
A postponement will allow members of our neighborhood association to review the 
documents requested in my letter to the City of Austin dated May 20th 2011 and pursuant 
to the Texas Public Information Act, and not yet available for review. Based on a 
telephone conversation with Carla Johnson, I understand that there is a considerable 
amount of documentation and that only three individuals have submitted personal emails 
to date. 
 
A delay in this hearing will ensure that the City of Austin can fulfill its statutory duty (the 
documents were previously due but not provided) and that the South Beecave Woods 
Neighborhood Association will have an opportunity review the information.  
Regards 
Lynne Harrison-David 
Chair - SBWNA 
512-767-0877 
--  
SBWNA 
SOUTH BEECAVE WOODS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 
P.O. Box 160434 
Austin, Texas 78716-0434 

 




